
REMINDER!
EARLY SCHOOL 
CLOSE - 1PM
THURSDAY, 22 MARCH

Just a reminder that school will close 
early on Thursday, 22 March 2018 to 

allow for Effort Report Parent Meetings.

The buses will run at usual time after 
school. If your child needs to wait for 
a bus, they can be supervised in the 

Library until 3.00pm. 

Please complete the slip below and 
return it to school no later than 

Wednesday, 19th March.

----------------------------------------------

My child, ______________________, 
from Rm _______ will be remaining at 
school until 3.00pm on Thursday, 22 
March 2018.

Name:	 _______________________

Signed:	 _______________________


